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A. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

The report recommends to Board that the Business Cards Policy, formerly A. 17 be 
rescinded. 
 
The cumulative staff time required to prepare this report was 5 hours.   
 

B. PURPOSE 
 

The report outlines the rationale and the recommendation to rescind the Business 
Cards Policy.  

 
C. BACKGROUND 
 

1. The Business Cards Policy (Appendix A) was last reviewed and approved in 
June 2019. 

 

D. EVIDENCE/RESEARCH/ANALYSIS  
 

1. The Business Cards Policy includes regulations on the logo, colours, and font 
to be used. 

2. Toronto Catholic District School Board business cards fall under the Logo Use 
policy (Appendix B).  

3. Trustees or staff who order business cards are required to fill out the Business 
Card Order Form (Appendix C).  
i. References to the policy in the form would be removed should the Board 

approve rescindment. 
4. Fewer TCDSB staff require business cards. 

i. In 2019, 233 staff requested business cards.  
ii. In 2025, 13 requests for business cards have been made to date. 

5. On May, 6, 2025, GAP approved the rescindment of the policy. 

 
E. GAP RECOMMENDATION 

 
1. GAP recommends to Board that the Business Cards Policy provided in 

Appendix A be rescinded. 
 
    


